
My name is Petra “Sherry” Slaven I work at the Bend UI Center as a claims specialist. I 
have worked for the State for almost 20 years. I am at home because of my immune 
system so I am high risk for Covid 19. I have asked if I can work from home but was told 
no, I do have a lap top on my desk for emergencies. This makes no since to me, isn’t 
this an emergency. Having a lap top would make my job more difficult because it’s more 
efficient with two screens. I feel very guilty about not being able to help in this crisis. I 
can and would be willing to work from home. If you have any questions please feel free 
to contact me.  
 
With not being allowed to work it has caused stress because I do not want to loose my 
job.  
 
 
Thank you, Sherry Slaven 
 


